
 

From: Rogers Communications   

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 5:44 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Fw: A-2024-0282, A-2024-0283 - 20 Evergreen Avenue 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

 

 

----- Forwarded Message ----- 

From: Rogers Communications  

To: cao@brampton.ca <cao@brampton.ca> 

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 at 05:41:30 p.m. EDT 

Subject: A-2024-0282, A-2024-0283 - 20 Evergreen Avenue 

 

Hello, 

 

We are the owners of 26 Stanley Carberry Drive, and are writing to the Committee of Adjustment in 

support of applications B-2024-0013, A-2024-0282, and A-2024-0283 located at 20 Evergreen 

Avenue, Brampton.  We believe the variances are minor in nature and the requested severance will 

not impact the neighbourhood negatively. 

 

I authorize you to post my comments. 

 

Sincerely, 

Vito DiTaranto and Maria DiTaranto 

 


